
GREENEVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT  
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  

  
The Greeneville Fire Department is accepting separate sealed bid proposals for the 
following: 
  

1. Mini-Pumper 
2. Branded Equipment 

3. Loose Equipment 
 

 
Envelopes must be clearly marked for the appropriate category in which you choose to 
submit a proposal for. 
 

Separate sealed bid proposals will be received by Greeneville Fire Department at 200 
North College Street, Greeneville, Tennessee 37745 until 9:45 a.m. on January 12, 2021. 
Proposals will be opened publicly in the boardroom at Greeneville Town Hall, 200 North 
College Street, Greeneville, Tennessee 37745 immediately following said closing time.  
  
A complete set of specifications, information for vendors, and proposal forms may be 
examined at the Greeneville Town Hall or viewed on the Town of Greeneville website 
under the Bid Portal. For copies or additional information, contact Chief Alan Shipley at 
423-638-4243 or email at ashipley@greenevilletn.gov   
 
The Town reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids, to waive technicalities or 
informalities, and to accept any bid deemed to be in the best interest of the Town. 
  
This equipment is partially funded through the Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) program. Minority and female-owned businesses are encouraged to respond.   
  
  
  
  


